
	

HEY CAMPERS AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS, 

Camp is rapidly approaching and we are excited that you are allowing us to 
serve your child this summer!  We have been covering the campers and 
program in prayer for this summer. Serve Team is in place, plans are set, and now 
we are ready for a camp filled with fun and fellowship.  

Here are a few things you need to know before you get here! 
The theme this year is “Start the Party.” Our campers will explore Acts 2:28 in a 
safe and open community of believers. At SUMMERGIZE 2024 we will remind kids 
to always “Celebrate the Good News!” 
 
Camp will be hosted at Satilla Elementary School. Check In on Thursday will be at 
Satilla Elementary School Gym…follow the signs upon entering the school zone. 
After campers are registered and checked in, parents/guardians and campers 
are invited (not required) to visit the Camp Store for some Summergize swag. 
After campers have been checked in, we will enjoy breakfast and kick off our 
day with a Worship Jam.  Following Worship Jam, we will begin our busy day of 
camp. 

Our serve team is excited to grow alongside your child in self discovery as we 
explore what the Lord has in store and how He continues to shape and mold us 
for His service.  We are confident that lives will be touched, new relationships 
formed and older relationships deepened. 

Included in this pack is a schedule, a packing list, guidelines and discipline policy 
(yellow paper), medical forms (green paper), and family fun day form (red 
paper). We would like you and your camper to look over this together and bring 
a signed copy to camp at day 1 check in. We trust you will call us if you have 
any questions. 912-393-3601 *Medical Forms must be notarized prior to arrival at camp 

We can’t wait to see you June 13th -15th for Summergize ’24!!!   

SEE YOU SOON! 
The Summergize Team 


